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Randa Mustafa inspects the Exams at the Faculty of Law   

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]                        Prof. Dr. Randa Mustafa, Benha University Vice-president for Community Service and Environment Development Affairs has inspected the conduct of 2nd term exams 2019/2020 for final year students at the Faculty of Law in the presence of Prof. Dr. Reda Abdel Halim, the Faculty Dean and the Vice-deans. 
During her tour, she has reassured for the conduct of exams and the University precautionary measures to limit the spread of novel Corona Virus "Covid-19".                                                                                     
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